F.I.T.E Vicepresident tarvelled to headquarters in Madrid.

Last August the headquarters of the federation received its vice-president's visit, Mr. Diego Bua who travelled from Tenerife where he habitually resides. Mr. Diego Bua had different meetings with F.I.T.E president, where they have talked about the National Team preparation for the world championships in South Korea.



Once concluded the meetings, they prepared a training session for black belts with members of the national team who live in Madrid, and other black belts. In the training they worked in technical aspects and teaching methods, where all the participants were very active demonstrating their experience in the educational environment. Once concluded the activities, they agreed to be in the next Master Class that will be carried out in Tenerife next September.

FITE Press Dept